
19 February 2024

Class 1

This week, the children started their Geography topic ‘What is it like where we live?’. We have
looked carefully at an aerial photograph and a map of the school, observing some of the different
features.

This week was our last cooking lesson, but the children were delighted to use a spiraliser to make
their apple puffs!


